
Paul Antolin 

From: 	 Susan Como 
Sent: 	 Friday, January 26, 2024 9:29 AM 
To: 	 City Council Internal 
Subject: 	 FW: Front yard structures 

Good Morning: 

The below is an email from the attorney who conducted the front yard structures mediation. 

Frank and I will wait to hear from council as to how would like to proceed. 

Warm regards, 
Sue Como 

From: Jeffrey R. Davis <jrd@jeffreyrdavislaw.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 4:57 PM 
To: Susan Como <SComo@gpwmi.us> 
Subject: Front yard structures 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organiza 

 

Susan, 

As we discussed today, after meeting with the code ordinance officer and the parties for almost 2 hours, our 
attempts at mediation were unsuccessful. Neither side wanted to budge from their initial positions. As such, we 
have concluded mediation and the parties indicated they will await a decision from the City Council. Sorry. 

I will have my legal assistant put together my billing and forward it to you tomorrow. 

Thanks and have a great rest of the week. 

Jeff 

Jeffrey R. Davis 

JEFFREY R. DAVIS, P.C. 
48 Market St., Ste #2B 
Mt. Clemens, MI 48043 
(586) 466-1200/ 466-1201 (fax) 
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